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September 21, 2011 

Ms. Ellen Satlof 
Public Relations Manager 
National Athletic Trainers Association 
2952 Stemmons Freeway 
Dallas, TX 75247 
 
Dear Ellen: 
 
On behalf of our 800 members, the National Sportscasters and Sportswriters Association & Hall of Fame 
is pleased to join with the National Athletic Trainers’ Association and so many other organizations in 
support of the goals of the Youth Sports Safety Alliance.  As an organization that honors the people who 
write and talk about the games we play, we find it imperative that action is taken to ensure the health of 
every young person involved in sports. 
 
Programs that provide continual education on matters that pertain to young athletes’ health show that 
we, as a society, care about what happens on our watch.  And we thank the National Athletic Trainers’ 
Association for being in the forefront on these issues through the Youth Sports Safety alliance! 

NSSA pledges its continued support in your efforts.  Please let me know how we might help in the 
future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dave 
Dave Goren 
Executive Director 


